## EXHIBIT 18

From: John Culver [JCulver@starbucks.com] Sent: Sunday, November 08, 2009 7:58 PM

To: Acker, Lori B; Hansen, Lorraine C; Jenkins, Jennifer; Prchlik, Mike D; Davis, Sivonne M; Coleman, Abby R; Shames, Steve A; Hyland, David C; Glancy, Kristine A; Bates, Helene; Lalli, Marigrace E; Ricciardi, Vincent; Michele Waits; Greg Price; Mani Pandher; Gary Jones; Terry Davenport; Brian Braden; Lyn Frates; Maloy, Sarah M; Martha McElroy-Rojas; Michelle Gass; Tom Ehlers; Larry Cronin; Barry Beeninga

Cc: Levi, Bob M; Monique Heineman; Leigh Bris; Kilraine Tobin, Lynn; Kroo, Joshua A; Robinson, Luisa I; Yu, Yating; Hayes, Rachel F; Howard Schultz Subject: RE: 11/4 Management Committee Meeting Follow-Ups

Lori. Lorraine and Team.

Thanks for the follow up from our meeting last week. I also wanted to thank the entire team from both Kraft and Starbucks for a great meeting and more importantly for all of your efforts to get our packaged coffee business back on a positive growth track. It is great to see that your efforts and focus on the business are having a positive effect on our base business, and for the first time in two years we have seen share growth for the month of October. It goes without saying that we still have a great deal of work to do and that we must stay focused on the task at hand given the competition. Thanks and I look forward to seeing the positive trends continue throughout 2010!

All the best,

John